
Liebe Alumni, den 30. November 2007 

 

 

 

 

Guten Tag!   

It is time once again to invite you to the annual HEHS Deutschklub Weihnachtsfest. But since 

I am no longer teaching (part or full-time), that long-time tradition has to change slightly. 

I would like to invite you to a Virtual Weihnachtsfest. 

You can “attend” in three ways: 

1.  Reply to this e-mail with your name. 

2.  In addition, you can write a few words. 

3.  In addition you can send a picture of yourself or you and your family. 

I will “seat” you after you reply and you will be able to see yourself, as well as the others, at 

this link: http://www.reinhardtaylor.us/school/index.html 

I am still in the process of updating the website and posting pictures from previous years.  Keep 

checking: http://www.reinhardtaylor.us/school/germanclub/history/weihnachtsfest/index.html 

 

 

 

 

Viele liebe Grüße, 

 

 

 

 

 

PS. You got this letter, because I 

 don’t have your e-mail address. 

 Please send it to me. 


